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These papers were placed in the Archives of Labor and Urban Affairs 
in May of 1979 and were opened for research in November of 1981. 

In 1979 Ms. Ashbaugh was working with the Maricopa County Or- 
ganizing Project and the Centro Adelante Campesino, farm worker 
service center, in El Mirage, Arizona. 

The papers consist of a letter to Cesar Chavez from G. L. Sanchez 
regarding the plight of undocumented workers and some publications 
of the Centro Adelante Campesino. 


